
 

 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE  22.01.19 

queerspace Midsumma Survey 2019 
 
 

We are proud to introduce you to our new queerspace Midsumma Survey 2019. 
queerspace is conducting the survey as part of our Midsumma 2019 activities to help provide 
us with some insight into the services lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, intersex, queer and 
non-binary (LGBTIQA+) people are accessing and/or would like to access in their local area. 
Midsumma Festival is an annual LGBTIQ festival held across Melbourne for three weeks every 
January and February. 
 
queerspace provides a safe and supportive space and services aimed at improving the health 
and wellbeing of the queer and LGBTIQA+ communities across Victoria. queerspace is staffed 
by queer identified practitioners, counsellors, group facilitators and community engagement 
workers and located in Carlton with staff available throughout the north-western 
metropolitan region.  
We hope our queerspace Midsumma Survey results will assist us to identify emerging gaps in 
supports, barriers to accessing key services and will help shape our responses to community 
needs.  
We would really appreciate it if you could promote our online survey in your e-newsletter or 
in communication to your membership to encourage wide participation. Our survey is 
currently open until the end of February.  
 
You can find the link to the survey here https://www.queerspace.org.au/queerspace-

midsumma-survey/  
  
For questions or Media queries regarding our queerspace Midsumma Survey 2019 please 
contact: 
 
Ali Hogg  
ali.hogg@ds.org.au 
(03) 9663 6733 
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